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Children's Centre Information: 

 

Super Output Area Data (including those Children's Centres outside of the consultation): 



Proposal:  

Centre Proposed use for building Services that it is proposed will 
continue to be delivered 

Services and activities that 
will no longer be delivered 
at this centre due to 
changes. 

New or additional services and activities 
that are being planned  

Riverboats  at U





 
 
Centres not part of the formal consultation: 
 
Sunshine (Pickersleigh at Poolbrook Centre and at the Grove Primary School) and Evergreen in Malvern: 
 
Questions were raised in the general comments regarding these centres. 
 
The Parenting and Family Support provider will continue to deliver services at and from the Sunshine Children's Centre.  
Evergreen Children's Centre building (which is not owned by the council) will remain open until Spring 2017 when the current lease expires. During this transition period 
some services will relocate to Sunshine Children's Centre and other venues in the area.  
 

 


